SPECIAL MEETING
MINUTES
September 20th, 2019
@ 7:30am
​Discussion began re: SOAR grant application and deliverables as 2 Board members were present and 3rd would be arriving shortly. The award was for $185,083.00 vs the application amount of $189,483.00. Marci Plemel will check with State on this, but the difference can be taken from remodel line item. Plans re: recovery support, peer support and Care coordination, recovery housing, supporting TCMC with their MAT coordinator position were also reviewed. Heartview is also a partner and discussion was held as to how this possible new hire would be able to engage and partner with Heartview.
​Motion: Matt Odermann and seconded by Jessica Larson that TCPHS accept the State Opioid Response Grant. Motion Carried.
​Discussion re: new hire and lack of success for engaging a Footcare person to assist with those duties. The term position limitation has made it difficult to engage current casual staff. Discussion of increased cost and effects on Footcare budget and flexibility of adding extra days. Sherry was asked to have some numbers at the regular board meeting in November.
​Discussion re: having a 3rd signature to have on hand in case other 2 authorized persons are not available. Motion Matt Odermann and seconded by David Lagein that Jessica Larson be added to the signature authority list. Motion Carried.
​Special meeting adjourned with next meeting being November 20, 2019.
​
[bookmark: _GoBack]_______________________________                                               _______________________
David Lagein, President                                                                 Valerie Pederson, Secretary

